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          12th September 2022 
Dear Parent, 
 
In light of the sad news announcing the death of Queen Elizabeth II at the end of last week, 
I wanted to inform you that we will acknowledge this important and historical event in school 
in a caring but factual way. 
 
In last Friday’s assembly we reflected on her full life and acknowledged her importance to 
our Country. We held a minute silence altogether, staff and children in the hall. Class 
teachers followed this up back in the classroom with some further discussions with children 
at an age appropriate level. This week we plan to create work for the main entrance hall 
display board to celebrate her life and remember her.   
 
If you feel your child has been particularly affected or requires any additional support at this 
time, please do not hesitate to contact the class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs J Barnett 
Headteacher 
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